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Re: CRT announcement (web site and meeting)
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Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org> Thu, Aug 8, 2019 at 10:39 PM
To: Josh Ostroff <jostroff@t4ma.org>, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Cc: Kathy Lentini <klentini@natickma.org>, Michael Hickey <mhickey@natickma.org>, Melissa Malone
<MMalone@natickma.org>

Thanks Josh.

Trish, please add to the Announcements for the next few BOS meetings.
Kathy, can you add this to the web site?

Thanks,

Jon

Jonathan Freedman

Clerk, Board of Selectmen

Chair, Financial Planning Committee
Chair, Audit Advisory Committee
Vice Chair, KMS Building Committee

On Thu, Aug 8, 2019, 6:01 PM Josh Ostroff <jostroff@t4ma.org> wrote:
Thanks! Any questions, please let me know.

CRT ANNOUNCEMENT

For safety reasons, the Cochituate Rail Trail will be closed to the public for the duration of construction. Please do not
enter upon the CRT until the project is complete, or until an announcement has been made from MassDOT or the Town
of Natick that the trail is open.

This decision is a change from the previous plan to open sections of the trail between August and October. This
decision was made by the project contractor and MassDOT because of frequent use by the public of sections that are
closed, and the concern that opening and closing the trail is leading to public confusion. In addition, the project team
has determined that recent clearing of vegetation has left the trail surface in an unsafe condition.

The Town will continue to share construction updates at natickma.gov/crt. Thank you for your cooperation.

Josh Ostroff

Partnerships Director, Transportation for Massachusetts
508 654-3330

jostroff@t4ma.org
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